
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ May 13, 2025 

Re:​ 2025-26 Board Meeting Calendar 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the attached FY26 Board 
Meeting Calendar. Additional meetings may be added at any time if deemed necessary. 
 
Background: 
We anticipate that we will be able to have our regular meeting calendar for the 2025-26 school 
year. This includes no meeting in July and potentially a Joint Board meeting in the Spring with 
Districts 25, 33, and 94. 
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